Comments Submitted by B. Kedrowski, We Energies


-----Original Message-----

From: Kedrowski.Barbara

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 11:33 AM

To: NAESB@NAESB.ORG

Subject: Comments on 2009 WEQ Annual Plan Items 5.b - Comments Due 12/14/09

Dear NAESB,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

When the definition of a term points to the defined term that is buried in a business practice, the only way to see the definition of the term is to open that business practice.  For those entities that are not members of NAESB, but still must comply, it is an issue since that entity cannot access the definition because only members can access the business practices.

Barb Kedrowski

Project Manager

Federal Regulatory & Policy

We Energies

>This e-mail message and any attached files are confidential and are

intended solely for the use of the addressee (s) named above. This communication may contain material protected by attorney-client, work product, or other privileges. If you are not the intended recipient or person responsible for delivering this confidential communication to the intended recipient, you have received this communication in error, and any review, use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, or other distribution of this e-mail message and any attached file is strictly prohibited. If you have received this confidential communication in error, please notify the sender immediately at 1-800-558-3303 extension

3572 and permanently delete the original message.

-----Original Message-----

From: naesbmail@naesb.org [mailto:naesbmail@naesb.org]

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2009 5:32 PM

To: Kedrowski.Barbara

Subject: Request for Formal Comments on 2009 WEQ Annual Plan Items 5.b - Comments Due 12/14/09

via email and posting

Dear NAESB WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

An industry formal comment period begins today, November 12, 2009, and ends on December 14, 2009 for a Wholesale Electric Quadrant recommendation the WEQ Subcommittee Leadership completed on November 10,

2009: 

Recommendation:

2009 WEQ Annual Plan Items 5.b - Modify NAESB definitions to address internal inconsistencies and inconsistencies with the NERC glossary -

Recommendation: http://naesb.org/pdf4/weq_2009_api_5b_rec.doc.

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The Wholesale Electric Quadrant Executive Committee will review the recommendation and consider it for vote during an upcoming Executive Committee meeting.  The Executive Committee will review all submitted comments.

All comments received by the NAESB office by the end of business, December 14, 2009 will be posted on the Home Page (WEQ Request Page):

http://www.naesb.org/weq_request.asp and forwarded to the WEQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendations, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.  

Best Regards,

Denise Rager

NAESB

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
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